
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

CITY OF KAUKAUNA 

OUTAGAMIE COUNTY 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be conducted by the Plan 

Commission of the City of Kaukauna, at the City Council Chambers, 144 W 2nd Street, 

Kaukauna, WI on Thursday, May 4, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. to consider the petition of 

Bright Amudoaghan, petitioner, for a Special Exception, to allow the operation of an 

assisted-living facility in the Residential Single-Family District (RSF), per Section 

17.16(3). 

 

The proposed Special Exception site is described more fully as: 

LOT 57 SOUTHBREEZE, A SUBDIVISION LOCATED IN GOV’T LOT 2 OF SECTION 35, 

T2IN, R18E; AND IN GOV’T LOTS 2,3, & 4 OF SECTION 23, T21N, R18E, CITY OF 

KAUKAUNA, OUTAGAMIE COUNTY, WISCONSIN. 

 

Persons wishing to submit comments with regard to the special exception request are 

encouraged to join the meeting. Persons unable to attend the public hearing but who 

wish to comment may do so by contacting the City of Kaukauna Planning Department 

by mail at P.O. Box 890, Kaukauna, WI 54130 or by phone at 920.766.6315 or by email at 

lpaul@kaukauna-wi.org prior to the meeting. 

 

Dated this 12th day of April, 2023 

 

Class 2 Notice Publication Dates: 

Wednesday April 19, 2023 

Wednesday April 26, 2023 

 

Lily Paul 

Associate Planner 

Planning and Community Development 

City of Kaukauna, Outagamie County 
 

mailto:lpaul@kaukauna-wi.org

